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To: Ohio Power Siting Board 

From: Representative Nino Vitale  

Date: May 12, 2022 

Re: Case 21-1231-EL-BGN: Fountain Point Solar 

 

 

Good morning, 

I have received numerous phone calls and emails from citizens I represent who do not wish to 

have industrial solar fields in their rural-residential county. Conversely, I have received almost 

no emails for these types of projects. 

I feel strongly that Logan County is not an appropriate place for solar panels, not to mention the 

real concern of using up some of the most fertile farmland in the state of Ohio. 

My understanding, from research, is that most of the panels are manufactured in China. I have 

nothing against the Chinese people, but I do not want to fund communism and sadly, the 

government in China controls the means of production and profit, so it goes directly into the 

Chinese Communist Party. 

For these and several other reasons, I wish to express my strong opposition to the siting of these 

industrial solar projects in rural-residential Logan County. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Nino Vitale 

State Representative  

Ohio’s 85th House District 
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